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Keisei Electric Railway Co., Ltd. 

【Please Attention】 
Inquiries by email from December 30, 2020 

to January 3, 2021 
    

Inquiries by e-mail form are closed from December 30, 2020 to 

January 3, 2021. 

 We will respond to emails from customers during this period after 

January 4. If you are in a hurry, please contact the Keisei Line station 

directly. 

 Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 


